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ELECTRONIC    
BANKING

We are now set up with the
Credit Union as well as the
Bank of Montreal and Scotia
Bank. which allows you to pay

on your accounts via telephone
and/or internet banking. 

If you have any questions as to
the set up please give the office
a call.

CONDOLENCES

Council would like to express
sincere sympathy to two families
in our town who lost loved ones
in the past week - the families of
Sidney Reid & Edward Lozier.

Your loved ones made a
wonderful contribution to the
history of our town - they will be
sincerely missed.

COMMUNITY SUPPER

The Come Home Year 2009
Committee will be having a
community supper at the
Community Hall on March 10th,

from 4pm - 7pm.

For supper you can choose either
Lasagna or Chili and a choice of
Trifle or Carrot Cake for desert.

You may eat in or take out. 

Tickets may be purchased from
any committee member for
$6.50 each.

GARBAGE & SNOW
CLEARING

Please place your garbage in
large bags and tie them up.
Small shopping  bags and untied
bags takes up a lot of time for
the maintenance man and may
be left behind. 

We would also appreciate if you
would please keep the snow
cleared from your garbage
boxes. 

BOTTLE DRIVE

The  f i r e m en  co l l ec t ed
recyclables door to door in
January and a big Thank You
goes out to all who donated.
This event raised $1036.88
towards our new Fire Truck. It
was such a success that the
firemen decided to  do it again in
May. 

If anyone would like their
recyclables picked up before that
time, please call either fire
department member - they
would only be too happy to help
you.

FIRE DEPT SELLING
TICKETS

The Reidville Fire Dept are
selling tickets on a $100.00 bill.
All funds go toward the New
Fire Truck. 

You may purchase your tickets
at the Council Office. 

The Lucky Winner of the first
$100.00 ticket draw was Isaiah
Simms.

WELLNESS FOR LIFE

“Wellness for Life”group are
holding weekly information
session at the Community Hall
Wednesdays from 10:30 am to
11:30 am.  

This event is open to all adults
who are interested in learning
about health issues, low impact
exercise, eating right and many
issues affecting our everyday
living.  

Come one and all.  Lets share
our knowledge and experience!

For more information, please
contact Irene at 635-5288.
Thank you.

BINGO  PRIZES

The Recreation committee is
seeking  help - they are kindly
asking residents for donations
(cash or prizes) in order to
organize the prize Bingo
successfully.  

If you have a prize  to donate
please contact Ida Pinksen at
635-3345 or Bonnie Reid at 635-
3462, or you may drop it off at
the council office.

YOUTH
ACCOMPLISHMENT

ACADEMICS:  Congratulations
go out to Morgan Reid who has
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received two awards at the
December Awards night at
Elwood High School. One for the
highest academics in Healthy
Living 1200 and one for the
highest academics  in Science
1206. Unfortunately this item was
missing from the prior newsletter

VOLLEYBALL: Two players
from Reidville recently competed
in the Tier Two Provincial
Volleyball Grade 9 Tournament
and brought home the silver
medal.  The players were Cora-
Lee Reid & Tamara Janes.
Congratulations ladies on helping
bring home the first silver medal
to the school in seven years.

LUCKY TICKET WINNER

Tickets sold on a Valentine
Basket in aid of the Come
Home Year 2009 raised
$250.00.  

The Lucky Winner of the
basket was Debbie Olsen. 

BINGO

T h e  n e x t
s c h e d u l e d
prize bingo at
t h e
C o m m u n i t y
Hall is set for
T u e s d a y ,
March 18 t h

Doors are scheduled to open
around 7 pm.

NOTE: At every bingo in
Reidville, if you bring an item
for the Food Bank, you will
receive “one” free winner take
all.  Only one free winner take
all per person.

Ticket Draw: Thank you goes out
to Wanda Reid who donated
cookies in aid of the Fire
Department’s New truck Fund.
This item raised $ 67.00.

 SPECIAL 
GREETINGS

Birthdays:
Date Name        Age

Feb 13 Lauren Budgell             2
Feb 14 Lloyd Jones           61
Feb 14 Winston Janes           
Feb 19 Doyle Janes           88
Feb 20 Wavey Cross            

Feb 22 Natasha Janes             20
Feb 24 Kerri-Leigh Anstey       20
Feb 24 Eugene Reid
Feb 24 Wendy Reid                  16
Feb 25 Stanley Pinksen             61
Feb 28 Wallace Budgell           60
Feb 28 Regional Pittman          67
Mar  1 Rick Burden                  42
Mar  1  Megan Reid             19
Mar   4 Doris Jones                    53
Mar   4 Carson Young                49
Mar 10 Philip Cull             38

   

Anniversaries:
Date     Name                    Years
Feb 14 Gerald & Trixie Ford        16

Feb 14 James & Juanita Reid        11

Feb 17 Melvin & Wavey Cross   

Feb 24 Russell & Lillian Reid

Mar 5     Gerry & Carolann                 

               Dobbin                              56

RECYCLING

The Reidville Volunteer Fire
Department along with the
Reidville Recreation Committee
will be “sharing” all recycling
proceeds from the town in
coming months.   

If you have recycling you
would like to contribute, you
can either place it beside your
garbage box on garbage day or
drop it off to the Depot in Deer
Lake and tell the staff it is for
the “Reidville Volunteer Fire
Dept”.  Thank you for your
support.

NOTE: Before you place your
recyclables out for collection,
please ensure that all caps are
removed. The Recycling Depot
will NOT take any item that has
a cap on it.

Also, milk containers are not
recyclable.  

Thank you.

PERMIT  COST

The cost of all Permits have
increased to the following:
Commercial:               $200.00
per building
New House:                  $100.00
House Extension:             $50.00
Accessary Buildings:        $25.00
General Repairs:     $10.00

There is No Charge for a
General Repairs permit for

Seniors.

Please Note: All taxes for prior
years must be paid in full before
a permit will be issued.

Did you know...

The town of Reidville is in the
process of creating a new town
plan.  The cost of this
improvement in our town is a
little over $23,000.00.

UPDATES

Check the “What’s New”
section regularly for updates on
the web  page. The web address
is: reidville-nl.ca

TAX COLLECTION

As of February 8, 2008, the town’s
collection rate for 2008 stands at
54.49%. Compared with the same
time last year, the town’s collection
rate is up  from 49.21%

Council would like to sincerely
thank residents who have been
diligent with the payment of their
account and would like to remind
everyone that January 31was  the
last day for the 5% discount and
February 29  is the last discountth

date for current year’s taxes.

T o  t h o s e
residents in
arrears and
not honoring
agreements,
please note
that further action is being
taken!

EMERGENCY
NUMBERS

D o c t o r  o n

Call............1-800-261-0741

Fire Alarm............................635-5600

RCMP...................................635-2173

Ambulance............................635-3020

NF Power....................1-800-474-5711

Council Office......................635-5232

                                      Fax: 635-4498

Thought for today as quoted from

Samuel Taylor Coleridge:

...nothing is so contagious as

enthusiasm!


